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Practice Note No. 6 of 1985 
 
Robing 
 
  
The Chief Justice has authorized the issue of the following Practice Note: - 
The Judges have decided upon certain minor changes in robing practices, namely: 
 
1. Counsel need not robe in the Practice Court (ie the 15th or 16th Courts) whatever the nature of 

the proceeding. 
 
2. Robes should be worn for all cases heard in the causes lists (whatever the nature of the 

proceedings).  
 
3. Robes need not be worn for directions hearings in the commercial causes list. 
  
 
 
 
 
 


